
An Evening of Scottish Fiddle
Music at The Queen’s Hall

The  Edinburgh  Highland  Reel  &
Strathspey  Society  (EHRSS)  is
pleased  to  return  to  the  Queen’s
Hall on Saturday 21 March 2020 to
present another varied programme of
traditional Scottish fiddle music.
The evening will feature the orchestra, under the baton of
well-known Scottish fiddle-player Yla Steven BEM, playing a
selection of marches, strathspeys, reels, jigs and hauntingly
beautiful slow airs.

In addition, EHRSS welcomes back the renowned Scottish tenor
Dennis Haggerty who has delighted audiences the length and
breadth of the country with his glorious singing of Scottish
songs.

Our piper, Martin Duncan, will start the evening off in the
traditional manner with his expert skill on the bagpipes. 
This evening we also welcome a return visit from the choir of
Fox Covert Primary School.

The concert starts at 7:30 PM

Tickets [ Adults £15  :  Concessions £13  :  Children £8  ]
are available from The Queen’s Hall ( Tel: 0131 668 2019 ) on
online here

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/01/an-evening-of-scottish-fiddle-music-at-the-queens-hall/
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https://www.thequeenshall.net/book/76401



